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January 24, 2017 

 

 

Dear Friends in Christ: 

 

 

Wow, here we are in a new year! That means we are aging and I want to share with you a 

blessing of seeing the years roll by. We get a front row seat to see God’s love, grace and 

promises fulfilled in our life. It is a wonderful thing to watch Him fulfill His word. With that 

being said, I need to stop and thank you for being a major player in His plan. He is using you to 

show us His love and grace. Thank you very much. 

 

I want to jot down some events coming up in our life that I am looking forward to being a 

participant. 

 

 Speaking in different churches during their Wednesday night services. 
 

 Sharing our life and ministry with the student body of Trinity Baptist College. 
 

 Speaking at the ordination of a young pastor. His deceased father was a good friend. 
 

 Teaching a church the principles of  “Faith Promise” giving.  
 

 Participating in a Bible Conference. 
 

Here is one thing that I am not excited about being a participant. 

 

 I will be having eye surgery on February 2, 2017. 
 

Your prayers for all the above would be appreciated. 

 

In Christ, 

 

 

Ed & Bonnie Gibson 
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